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M Gma” Gage Haubrich <gage@secondstreet.org>
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1 message

Bartlett, Beth <BethBartlett@gov.nl.ca> Mon, May 25, 2020 at 9:34 AM

To: "gage@secondstreet.org" <gage@secondstreet.org>

Dear Mr. Haubrich:

Section 15 of the Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act (“the Act”) requires that we
provide you with an advisory response regarding your request in writing no later than 10 business
days after we receive your request.

Please be advised that the Department of Finance reached out the Executive Council — Human
Resource Secretariat (HRS) as arbitration falls within the administration of the HRS. As such,
Finance was advised by the HRS that the requested information is a matter of public record. When
an agreement is made, details of the agreement would be outlined within Government news
releases. Therefore, further details regarding specific arbitration decisions can be found by
searching the following website at: https://docs.gov.nl.ca/lra/public/arbitration/search/.

The Department of Finance therefore considers this file closed, and should you have any further
questions, please contact Ms. Kimberly Ryan at the HRS by e-mail at kimberlyryan@gov.nl.ca.

Kindest Regards,

Beth Bartlett. CIAPP-P

ATIPP Coordinator

Policy, Planning, Accountability, & Information Management
Department of Finance

(T) (709) 729-2082

(F) (709) 729-2070

Email: bethbartlett@gov.nl.ca
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